
 

 

August 25, 2017 

                                      
 

Approved On-Call Cost Management and 
Construction Estimating Services 

 
The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit would like to announce that the following firms 
have been selected to enter into contracts. The selected firms are listed below in alphabetical order:  

• Faithful + Gould 
• Mack 5 
• O’Connor Construction Management, Inc. 
• TBD Consultants  

 
The County of San Mateo would like to extend their appreciation as well as warm thank you to all 
firms for their responses and encourages all firms to continue looking for future endeavors within the 
County.   
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